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TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

State

Yesterday’s legislative brief incorrectly identified AB 1768 as the measure to be used by Assembly Member Lloyd Levine to address the Metro Orange Line. Assembly Member Levine will use AB 1798.

If you have questions concerning the State Brief please contact Government Relations Manager for State Affairs Michael Turner at (213) 922-2122 or Kimberly Yu, Government Relations Officer, at (213) 922-4145.

